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19 July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are incredibly excited for our new Year 7 students to join us on Tuesday 3 September. 

All students should arrive to the academy in full academy uniform, and enter via the Student 
Entrance gate, which is situated to the side of the main academy building. The gate will open 
at 8.05am and students will be greeted and directed to their form tutor. All students must be 
on site and ready to start by 8.30am. 

Individual student photographs are scheduled for this day. Once the photographs have been 
taken, your child will bring a Kittle Photographic barcode home with them for you to view 
images and place an order, should you wish to do so. 

Please find enclosed information shared on our Intake Evening, along with an additional 
Parents/Carers Communication leaflet. 

For students who are attending Summer School, a separate letter outlining the plans will be 
emailed to you shortly. 

I hope that you have a wonderful summer break and that you are excited to join us in 
September.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

transition@thesuttonacademy.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

      

Mrs E Dempsey        

Assistant Principal  
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